
PRICES FOR TAXI AND PRIVATE HIRE LICENSING 

To consider the following recommendation to Council from the meeting of the 
Licensing Committee held on 8 January 2020 in relation to charges for taxi and 
private hire licensing Licencing): 
 
The report to the Licensing Committee and its associated appendices can be viewed 
by following the links below: 
 
https://havant.moderngov.co.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=125&MId=11033 
 
 
https://havant.moderngov.co.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=125&MId=11049 
 
The charges have been publicised and no objections have been received. 
 
RECOMMENDED to full Council that the charges set out in Appendix 1 to the report 
to the Licensing Committee be approved. 
 

https://havant.moderngov.co.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=125&MId=11033
https://havant.moderngov.co.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=125&MId=11049

